Kerry Sack
Old Town
LD 1349

Dear ENR Committee,

Please pass LD 1349.

The State owns the landfill, and we count on you to represent our best interests as you
are the State, especially when private companies contract and sub-contract on our
property.

The contract companies are looking out for the best interests of their owners and
shareholders.

So we who are your constituents rely on you to make sure that you and your dear ones
and all Maine citizens are and remain the first priority in the business deals that
happen on publicly owned property.

Thank you for your very thoughtful consideration to please pass LD 1349.

Kerry Sack
Old Town



